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August 4, 2020 

 
 

Florida Action Committee, Inc. 

Attn: Gail Colletta, President 
6615 W Boynton Beach Blvd #414 

Boynton Beach, FL 33437 

 

 
RE:  Hurricane/Emergency Preparedness  

 

 
 

Gail Colletta, 

 

 The Gadsden County Sheriff’s office has a policy in place to house registrants at the Gadsden 
County Jail located at 2135 Pat Thomas Parkway Quincy, FL 32351, during a hurricane or natural 

disaster. There are no provisions in place to separate registrants on probation vs. registrants not on 

probation. They will be housed together. The registrants will be separated from their family if sheltering 
in Gadsden County. If an evacuation lasts more than 3days the registration location will be open to enable 

a registrant to comply with in-person registration requirement. Registrants may contact Jolene Williams 

for further information @ (850)875-8844 
 

I hope you find this information helpful. If you need any additional information please make contact with 

Deputy Director of Emergency Management Tashonda Whaley @ (850)875-8833  

 
 

 

 
 
 Candace Hill 
Gadsden County Sheriff's Office 

Emergency Management Logistics Officer 

850-875-8926 Office 

850-363-4073 Cell 

Candacehill@tds.net 

 

 
 

 


